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CANADIAH INSTITUTE OF INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

RESEARCH COMMITTEE

As pointed out "by Prof. H. F. Angus, who represented the
Executive Council of the Canadian Institute of International
Affairs on the International Research Committee of the
Institute of Pacific Relations, there are three matters that
should he dealt with by the Executive Council and delegated 
by them to some other persons or committees for their attention, 

(l) We are asked to contribute to the periodical "Pacific
Affairs", reviews of events in Canada relating to Pacific 
questions and occasional articles on topics of interest in the 
Pacific area. This, in my opinion, could best be done by some­
one in Ottawa who is informed on the relations of the Dominion
Government to Pacific questions,

(2) There is the 
ing of information for the 
ences of the Institute of Pacific Relations.

and someone in Vancouver.
preparation of data papers and the supply-

use of our delegates to the Confer-
This work has,

during the past year, taken up practically all the attention
of the Research Committee. 
after the publication of the

This work can only be undertaken 
proposed agenda of a forthcoming 

It can, in my opinion, be done by the Research 
but it can only be done satisfactorily

Conference.
Committee, with the


